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04363 

May 4, l983 

Mr. Harold Richardson 
35 Frederick Street 
Portland, Maine 0410l 

Dear Harold: 

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my 
personal congratulations on your re-election to the Portland 
Water District. 

Your overwhelming victo:ry is proof of the faith and 
confidence the people of Portland have in you. 

Again, congratulations and please let me know if I 
can ever be of assistance to you. 

JEB/gr 
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